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c/o: August Saint Phard, Fdr./President/ CEO
835 N.W. 198TH STREET, STE A
MIAMI GARDENS FL 33169-310
Asaintphard@gmail.com
786-427-9134

September 18, 2024

Re: Immediate notification, correction, and legal reinstatement of the following
Corporation: St. Phard Family Foundation, Inc. (N20000011236) and EIN:
(85-3421370).

This is in contrast to the current filing on March 30, 2024, by an unauthorized
individual, Christopher St. Pard, who intentionally committed his fraudulent
actions, as against our corp.

The corporation was mistakenly altered by this person, a resident of West Paim
Beach: ST. PHARD FAMILY FOUNDATION, INC. Port St Lucie, FL

(bisprofiles com). While we reside in Miami-Dade County, for over since 1982,
and never lived, worked, or acquired and educational accreditation in WPB, FL.
nor know anyone there, either. He used a name similar to our family name, but
not spelled exactly as ours, instead using the abbreviated version as listed by
the organization. This action, which almost mirrors his last name to our family
members and the corporation's board members, is typically not allowed by the
Fiorida Department of Corporations until the corporation is over twe years old,
as per the norms we understand.

Our family has faced severe illnesses and several deaths, which prevented us
from updating our organization earlier this year. However, when we attempted to
do so this week, before the end of September’'s compliance deadline with the
state. we encountered this alarming and unjust situation caused by Mr. St.
Phard.

As the original founder, President, and CEO of our corporation, | would
appreciate immediate state intervention to provide advice and corrective relief.
We are health professionals, and the individual who recently reinstated our
arganization and changed our EIN has a history of incarceration for using or
trafficking unprescribed drugs. We do not wish our family’s reputable
professional name and organizational status to be associated with such
individuals, who have a history of criminal activity and disregard for state faws,
as demonstrated by their actions with our organization, misleading the state and
reinstating our organization without considering future consequences or
potential disciplinary actions from the judicial system and the state Department
of Professional Regulations.

We appeal for assistance in correcting these disgracefut actions, hoping the
state will agree to immediately and correctly reinstate our organization with its
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original EIN as initially

submitted to the IRS and the state of Florida. We aim to move forward as
intended, to save lives and help those in need.

We extend our sincere thanks to your office for considering this serious and
unfortunate incident affecting our corporation. Should you reguire further
information or wish to speak with me, please contact me at your earliest
convenience,

Blessings, and we trust in the state's diligence regarding this grave matter.

Mr. Augusto Saint-phard
Founder/President.
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